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I can’t believe that 2018 and my term as the Central Section’s president is already
coming to a close! As everyone says, time flies. I started the year with a few major
goals, including the finalization and launching of our new website. Thanks to the help
of our talented technology consultant (MAD Technology Solutions) and valuable input
from our board and membership, I’m happy to say that our new website is up and
running! (www.cpwqa.org) This new site not only updates our look, but is meant to
provide the ability for us to better communicate timely information to our membership
and allow for electronic registration for events. Also, the (soon-to-be-live) member’s
only section will allow for online dues renewal and access to our membership directory.
To go along with the website update, we’re planning to move to paperless
communications in 2019.  This will be our last hard-copy newsletter!  Please be sure
that we have your current email address so that you continue to receive our
communications.  Look for more frequent updates on events and happenings in your
inbox over the coming months.
The CPWQA Board, led by incoming president Jess Rosentel, is energized and have
a lot of ideas to continue to improve and better serve our membership. I am confident
that 2019 will be another great year.
Thank you for allowing me to serve as your president. I have enjoyed the experience
and look forward to continuing to work with all of you well into the future.
Finally, I’ll end the year as I started it by repeating my challenge to all of our members:
continue to show up and get involved - you’ll have opportunities to continue to learn
about our essential industry and meet some of the great people that work in it.  We’re
also always looking for more help on committees - please reach out to any board
member or committee chair to see where your talents can be utilized!
We’re looking forward to hearing from you!

Erin Threet
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RETURN SERVICE REQUESTED

We are still in need of

some members email

addresses.

Please send your email to info@cpwqa.org.

Consultants:
The newsletter is always looking for

articles of interest to our members. If you

would like to submit an article please send

to dfox@hampdentownship.us.  A short

article with pictures of plants that you

have worked with would make your

clients proud!!

CPWQA Treasurer Wayne Schutz
presenting a $7,500 check from the
2017 & 2018 Go with the Flow Golf

Tournament Proceeds to
WATER FOR PEOPLE Regional

representative, Tony Bellitto.


